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this is an accessible book that delineates how progressives and the
progressive movement have created the american idea and ideals and forged
the kind of country in which we want to live it creates a platform from
which to argue how progressives today are fighting to improve america in
contrast to how conservatives have always worked to defend the interests
of elites each chapter will tell the reader a story focusing on different
subjects such as efforts to enact civil rights laws social security the
middle class how the idea of america changed the world and why most of us
can vote lux points out what he feels the democrats have done wrong
during the last decades and how the lessons of history can point to
making positives changes lux shows how the progressives have been
instrumental in creating big positive change moments and argues that as a
new administration takes office in 2009 the time will be ripe for a new
big change moment he outlines how he believes progressive policies can be
channeled to solves the big problems facing us today from one of the
country s most respected religion reporters a paradigm shifting
discussion of how the religious left is actually the moral compass that
has long steered america s political debates including today since the
ascendancy of the religious right in the 1970s common wisdom holds that
it is a coalition of fundamentalist powerbrokers who are the moral
majority setting the standard for conservative christian values and
working to preserve the status quo but as national religion reporter jack
jenkins contends the country is also driven by a vibrant long standing
moral force from the left constituting an amorphous group of interfaith
activists that goes by many names and takes many forms this coalition has
operated since america s founding praying protesting and marching for
common goals that have moved society forward throughout our history the
religious left has embodied and championed the progressive values at the
heart of american democracy abolition labor reform civil rights
environmental preservation drawing on his years of reporting jenkins
examines the re emergence of progressive faith based activism detailing
its origins and contrasting its goals with those of the religious right
today s rapidly expanding interfaith coalition which includes christians
jews muslims buddhists and other faiths has become a force within the
larger resistance movement jenkins profiles washington political insiders
including former white house staffers and faith outreach directors for
the campaigns of barack obama john kerry and hillary clinton as well as a
new generation of progressive faith leaders at the forefront today
including rev william barber ii leader of north carolina s moral mondays
and co chair of the nationwide poor people s campaign linda sarsour co
chair of the women s march rev traci blackmon a pastor near ferguson
missouri who works to lift up black liberation efforts across the country
sister simone campbell head of the catholic social justice lobby and the
nuns on the bus tour organizer native american water protectors who
demonstrated against the dakota access pipeline in standing rock bishop
gene robinson the first openly gay episcopal bishop an exciting
reevaluation of america s moral center and an inspiring portrait of
progressive faith in action american prophets will change the way we
think about the intersection of politics and religion begun by puritans
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the american jeremiad a rhetoric that expresses indignation and urges
social change has produced passionate and persuasive essays and speeches
throughout the nation s history showing that black leaders have employed
this verbal tradition of protest and social prophecy in a way that is
specifically african american david howard pitney examines the jeremiads
of frederick douglass booker t washington ida b wells w e b dubois mary
mcleod bethune martin luther king jr and malcolm x as well as more
contemporary figures such as jesse jackson and alan keyes this revised
and expanded edition demonstrates that the african american jeremiad is a
still vibrant tradition serving as a barometer of faith in america s
perfectibility and hope for social justice features a new chapter on
malcolm x updated discussion of jesse jackson new discussion of alan
keyes preceded by three introductory essays and a chronology of major
events in black religious history from 1618 to 1991 this a z encyclopedia
includes three types of entries biographical sketches of 773 african
american religious leaders 341 entries on african american denominations
and religious organizations including white churches with significant
black memberships and educational institutions topical articles on
important aspects of african american religious life e g african american
christians during the colonial era music in the african american church
for the first time in four decades prison populations are declining and
politicians have reached the consensus that mass imprisonment is no
longer sustainable at this unique moment in the history of corrections
the opportunity has emerged to discuss in meaningful ways how best to
shape efforts to control crime and to intervene effectively with
offenders the american prison imagining a different future by francis t
cullen cheryl lero johnson and mary k stohr pulls together established
correctional scholars to imagine what this prison future might entail
each scholar uses his or her expertise to craft in an accessible way for
students to read a blueprint for how to create a new penology along a
particular theme for example one contributor writes about how to use
existing research expertise to create a prison that is therapeutic and
another provides insight on how to create a feminist prison in the final
chapter the editors pull together the lessons learned in a cohesive
comprehensive essay in a history of modern criminal justice authors
joseph spillane and david wolcott focus on the modern aspects of the
subject from 1900 to the present a unique thematic rather than a
chronological approach sets this book apart from the competition with
chapters organized around themes such as policing courts due process and
prison and punishment making connections between history and contemporary
criminal justice systems structures and processes a history of modern
criminal justice offers students the latest in historical scholarship
made relevant to their needs as future practitioners in the field this
book is appropriate for any course on the history of criminal justice
this book examines the connections between race place and space and sheds
light on how they contribute and maintain racial hierarchies the author
focuses on the white residents of jamaica plain massachusetts which
according to the cooks political report partisan voting index is the most
liberal district in the state and 15th in the united states of america
using the extended case method as well as in depth interviews participant
observation content analysis and visual media analysis the author reveals
how systemic racialized inequality persists even in a politically
progressive borough this collection of writings drawn from a wide variety
of sources reveals the intellectual depth and breadth of the author the
articles include political commentary cultural critique literary analysis
extended book reviews and even a short story by west all of these are
held together by a prophetic afro american christian perspective the
value of this book is that it provides easy access to a significant
selection of the author s corpus religious studies review october 1989
this volume collects over 50 articles book reviews and addresses by a
union seminary theologian the most eloquent pieces are those in which
west explains and interprets his more personally felt tradition of afro
american protestantism library journal in the winter of 1996 steve forbes
publisher heir and presidential candidate captured the american
imagination with his proposal for a flat tax but while mr forbes claimed
that such a tax would level the economic playing field by eliminating
countless loopholes and miles of red tape his actual proposal betrayed
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such claims to fairness by overtaxing workers and undertaxing financial
capital in the face of recent proposals for dramatic and far reaching tax
reform taxing america takes a critical look at the way the federal
government collects its revenue and exposes the bias at the heart of a
system which claims to be objective and fair contrary to traditional tax
scholarship these writers argue that an awareness of disability
discrimination economic exploitation heterosexism sexism and racism is
crucial to any analysis of tax policy gathering together essays whose
topics range from federal housing policy to environmental clean up costs
to tax treaty policy making karen b brown and mary louise fellows present
a philosophy that is as simple as it is radical economic arrangements
contribute significantly to the creation of social hierarchies and the
perpetuation of discrimination given this reality brown and fellows
maintain that the goal of the federal tax law should be social justice
and the disruption of discriminatory and exploitative practices here is a
wonderful baedeker to down and dirty politics more than six hundred slang
terms straight from the smoke filled rooms of american political speech
hatchet jobs and hardball the oxford dictionary of american political
slang illuminates a rich and colorful segment of our language readers
will find informative entries on slang terms such as beltway bandit and
boondoggle angry white male and leg treasurer juice bill and joe citizen
banana superpower and the big fix we find not only the meaning and
history of familiar terms such as gerrymander but also of lesser known
terms such as cracking splitting a bloc of like minded voters by
redistricting and fair fight district which refers to areas redistricted
to favor no political party each entry includes the definition of the
word its historical background and illuminating citations some going back
more than 200 years we learn for instance that a term as seemingly
current as political football actually dates back to before the civil war
selected entries will have extended encyclopedic notes the book also
features sidebar essays on topics such as political words in blogistan a
short history of big cheese all about chads and the 2000 election the
suffix gate and all the related watergate terms and the naming of
legislation political junkies policy wonks journalists and word lovers
will find this book addictive reading as well as a reliable guide to one
of the more colorful corners of american english text and sample
testimony to assist in preparing for and proving facts that may be in
issue in judicial and administrative proceedings the essays in
anticipating total war explore the discourse on war in germany and the
united states between 1871 and 1914 the concept of total war provides the
analytical focus the essays reveal vigorous discussions of warfare in
several forums among soldiers statesmen women s groups and educators on
both sides of the atlantic predictions of long cataclysmic wars were not
uncommon in these discussions while the involvement of german and
american soldiers in colonial warfare suggested that future combat would
not spare civilians despite these anticipations of total war virtually no
one realized the practical implications in planning for war in the early
twentieth century this tightly edited volume contains the finest highly
accessible articles in the fast growing legal genre of critical race
theory a field which is changing the way this nation looks at race
challenging orthodoxy questioning the premises of liberalism and debating
sacred wisdoms including treatments of two new exciting topics critical
race feminism and critical white studies this volume is truly on the
cutting edge questions for discussion and reading suggestions after each
part make this volume essential for those interested in law the
multiculturalism movement political science and critical thought in this
wide ranging second edition richard delgado and jean stefancic bring
together the finest most illustrative and highly accessible articles in
the fast growing legal genre of critical race theory in challenging
orthodoxy questioning the premises of liberalism and debating sacred
wisdoms critical race theory scholars writing over the past few years
have indelibly changed the way america looks at race this edition
contains treatment of all the topics covered in the first edition along
with provocative and probing questions for discussion and detailed
suggestions for additional reading all of which set this fine volume
apart from the field in addition this edition contains five new
substantive units crime critical race practice intergroup tensions and
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alliances gay lesbian issues and transcending the black white binary
paradigm of race in each of these areas groundbreaking scholarship by the
movement s founding figures as well as the brightest new stars provides
immediate entry to current trends and developments in critical civil
rights thought author note richard delgado jean lindsley professor of law
at the university of colorado at boulder is one of the founding members
of the conference on critical race theory winner of the association of
american law schools 1995 clyde ferguson award for outstanding law
professor of color he is the author of over 100 articles in the law
review literature on civil rights and of several books including failed
revolutions words that wound and the rodrigo chronicles jean stefancic
research associate in law at the university of colorado is the author of
leading articles and books on critical race theory latino a scholarship
and social change including no mercy how conservative think tanks and
foundations changed america s social agenda temple this book provides
complete coverage of american state constitutional law contrasting it
with the more familiar federal constitution and explaining the importance
of the differences it surveys the law from before adoption of the federal
constitution until the present and studies how it has evolved reprint of
the original first published in 1875 the publishing house anatiposi
publishes historical books as reprints due to their age these books may
have missing pages or inferior quality our aim is to preserve these books
and make them available to the public so that they do not get lost
american national trade bibliography america and its peoples fourth
edition presents american history in an exciting way with a spirited
narrative vivid character sketches and colorful anecdotes the book
highlights the rich ethnic diversity of the american people social
history with an emphasis on sports leisure and popular culture is
integrated with more traditional coverage of military history politics
and diplomacy market appropriate for anyone with an interest in american
history provides historical coverage of the united states and canada from
prehistory to the present includes information abstracted from over 2 000
journals published worldwide
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The Progressive Revolution

2009-01-14

this is an accessible book that delineates how progressives and the
progressive movement have created the american idea and ideals and forged
the kind of country in which we want to live it creates a platform from
which to argue how progressives today are fighting to improve america in
contrast to how conservatives have always worked to defend the interests
of elites each chapter will tell the reader a story focusing on different
subjects such as efforts to enact civil rights laws social security the
middle class how the idea of america changed the world and why most of us
can vote lux points out what he feels the democrats have done wrong
during the last decades and how the lessons of history can point to
making positives changes lux shows how the progressives have been
instrumental in creating big positive change moments and argues that as a
new administration takes office in 2009 the time will be ripe for a new
big change moment he outlines how he believes progressive policies can be
channeled to solves the big problems facing us today

American Prophets

2020-04-21

from one of the country s most respected religion reporters a paradigm
shifting discussion of how the religious left is actually the moral
compass that has long steered america s political debates including today
since the ascendancy of the religious right in the 1970s common wisdom
holds that it is a coalition of fundamentalist powerbrokers who are the
moral majority setting the standard for conservative christian values and
working to preserve the status quo but as national religion reporter jack
jenkins contends the country is also driven by a vibrant long standing
moral force from the left constituting an amorphous group of interfaith
activists that goes by many names and takes many forms this coalition has
operated since america s founding praying protesting and marching for
common goals that have moved society forward throughout our history the
religious left has embodied and championed the progressive values at the
heart of american democracy abolition labor reform civil rights
environmental preservation drawing on his years of reporting jenkins
examines the re emergence of progressive faith based activism detailing
its origins and contrasting its goals with those of the religious right
today s rapidly expanding interfaith coalition which includes christians
jews muslims buddhists and other faiths has become a force within the
larger resistance movement jenkins profiles washington political insiders
including former white house staffers and faith outreach directors for
the campaigns of barack obama john kerry and hillary clinton as well as a
new generation of progressive faith leaders at the forefront today
including rev william barber ii leader of north carolina s moral mondays
and co chair of the nationwide poor people s campaign linda sarsour co
chair of the women s march rev traci blackmon a pastor near ferguson
missouri who works to lift up black liberation efforts across the country
sister simone campbell head of the catholic social justice lobby and the
nuns on the bus tour organizer native american water protectors who
demonstrated against the dakota access pipeline in standing rock bishop
gene robinson the first openly gay episcopal bishop an exciting
reevaluation of america s moral center and an inspiring portrait of
progressive faith in action american prophets will change the way we
think about the intersection of politics and religion

African American Jeremiad Rev

2005-08-18

begun by puritans the american jeremiad a rhetoric that expresses
indignation and urges social change has produced passionate and
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persuasive essays and speeches throughout the nation s history showing
that black leaders have employed this verbal tradition of protest and
social prophecy in a way that is specifically african american david
howard pitney examines the jeremiads of frederick douglass booker t
washington ida b wells w e b dubois mary mcleod bethune martin luther
king jr and malcolm x as well as more contemporary figures such as jesse
jackson and alan keyes this revised and expanded edition demonstrates
that the african american jeremiad is a still vibrant tradition serving
as a barometer of faith in america s perfectibility and hope for social
justice features a new chapter on malcolm x updated discussion of jesse
jackson new discussion of alan keyes

Encyclopedia of African American Religions

2013-11-20

preceded by three introductory essays and a chronology of major events in
black religious history from 1618 to 1991 this a z encyclopedia includes
three types of entries biographical sketches of 773 african american
religious leaders 341 entries on african american denominations and
religious organizations including white churches with significant black
memberships and educational institutions topical articles on important
aspects of african american religious life e g african american
christians during the colonial era music in the african american church

The American Prison

2013-04-11

for the first time in four decades prison populations are declining and
politicians have reached the consensus that mass imprisonment is no
longer sustainable at this unique moment in the history of corrections
the opportunity has emerged to discuss in meaningful ways how best to
shape efforts to control crime and to intervene effectively with
offenders the american prison imagining a different future by francis t
cullen cheryl lero johnson and mary k stohr pulls together established
correctional scholars to imagine what this prison future might entail
each scholar uses his or her expertise to craft in an accessible way for
students to read a blueprint for how to create a new penology along a
particular theme for example one contributor writes about how to use
existing research expertise to create a prison that is therapeutic and
another provides insight on how to create a feminist prison in the final
chapter the editors pull together the lessons learned in a cohesive
comprehensive essay

A History of Modern American Criminal Justice

2012-11-14

in a history of modern criminal justice authors joseph spillane and david
wolcott focus on the modern aspects of the subject from 1900 to the
present a unique thematic rather than a chronological approach sets this
book apart from the competition with chapters organized around themes
such as policing courts due process and prison and punishment making
connections between history and contemporary criminal justice systems
structures and processes a history of modern criminal justice offers
students the latest in historical scholarship made relevant to their
needs as future practitioners in the field this book is appropriate for
any course on the history of criminal justice

Miscellanies of Rev. Thomas E. Peck ...

1895

this book examines the connections between race place and space and sheds



ingersoll rand compressor p185wjd manual

2023-03-02 7/13
ingersoll rand

compressor p185wjd
manual

light on how they contribute and maintain racial hierarchies the author
focuses on the white residents of jamaica plain massachusetts which
according to the cooks political report partisan voting index is the most
liberal district in the state and 15th in the united states of america
using the extended case method as well as in depth interviews participant
observation content analysis and visual media analysis the author reveals
how systemic racialized inequality persists even in a politically
progressive borough

White Supremacy and Racism in Progressive
America

2024-06-25

this collection of writings drawn from a wide variety of sources reveals
the intellectual depth and breadth of the author the articles include
political commentary cultural critique literary analysis extended book
reviews and even a short story by west all of these are held together by
a prophetic afro american christian perspective the value of this book is
that it provides easy access to a significant selection of the author s
corpus religious studies review october 1989 this volume collects over 50
articles book reviews and addresses by a union seminary theologian the
most eloquent pieces are those in which west explains and interprets his
more personally felt tradition of afro american protestantism library
journal

Newman Hall in America. Rev. Dr. Hall's Lectures
on Temperance and Missions to the Masses; Also,
an Oration on Christian Liberty; Together with
His Reception by the New York Union League Club.
Reported by W. Anderson

1868

in the winter of 1996 steve forbes publisher heir and presidential
candidate captured the american imagination with his proposal for a flat
tax but while mr forbes claimed that such a tax would level the economic
playing field by eliminating countless loopholes and miles of red tape
his actual proposal betrayed such claims to fairness by overtaxing
workers and undertaxing financial capital in the face of recent proposals
for dramatic and far reaching tax reform taxing america takes a critical
look at the way the federal government collects its revenue and exposes
the bias at the heart of a system which claims to be objective and fair
contrary to traditional tax scholarship these writers argue that an
awareness of disability discrimination economic exploitation heterosexism
sexism and racism is crucial to any analysis of tax policy gathering
together essays whose topics range from federal housing policy to
environmental clean up costs to tax treaty policy making karen b brown
and mary louise fellows present a philosophy that is as simple as it is
radical economic arrangements contribute significantly to the creation of
social hierarchies and the perpetuation of discrimination given this
reality brown and fellows maintain that the goal of the federal tax law
should be social justice and the disruption of discriminatory and
exploitative practices

American Annual Cyclopaedia and Register of
Important Events

1876

here is a wonderful baedeker to down and dirty politics more than six
hundred slang terms straight from the smoke filled rooms of american
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political speech hatchet jobs and hardball the oxford dictionary of
american political slang illuminates a rich and colorful segment of our
language readers will find informative entries on slang terms such as
beltway bandit and boondoggle angry white male and leg treasurer juice
bill and joe citizen banana superpower and the big fix we find not only
the meaning and history of familiar terms such as gerrymander but also of
lesser known terms such as cracking splitting a bloc of like minded
voters by redistricting and fair fight district which refers to areas
redistricted to favor no political party each entry includes the
definition of the word its historical background and illuminating
citations some going back more than 200 years we learn for instance that
a term as seemingly current as political football actually dates back to
before the civil war selected entries will have extended encyclopedic
notes the book also features sidebar essays on topics such as political
words in blogistan a short history of big cheese all about chads and the
2000 election the suffix gate and all the related watergate terms and the
naming of legislation political junkies policy wonks journalists and word
lovers will find this book addictive reading as well as a reliable guide
to one of the more colorful corners of american english

The American Annual Cyclopaedia and Register of
Important Events of the Year

1876

text and sample testimony to assist in preparing for and proving facts
that may be in issue in judicial and administrative proceedings

The American Annual Cyclopedia and Register of
Important Events of the Year ...

1877

the essays in anticipating total war explore the discourse on war in
germany and the united states between 1871 and 1914 the concept of total
war provides the analytical focus the essays reveal vigorous discussions
of warfare in several forums among soldiers statesmen women s groups and
educators on both sides of the atlantic predictions of long cataclysmic
wars were not uncommon in these discussions while the involvement of
german and american soldiers in colonial warfare suggested that future
combat would not spare civilians despite these anticipations of total war
virtually no one realized the practical implications in planning for war
in the early twentieth century

Prophetic Fragments

1988

this tightly edited volume contains the finest highly accessible articles
in the fast growing legal genre of critical race theory a field which is
changing the way this nation looks at race challenging orthodoxy
questioning the premises of liberalism and debating sacred wisdoms
including treatments of two new exciting topics critical race feminism
and critical white studies this volume is truly on the cutting edge
questions for discussion and reading suggestions after each part make
this volume essential for those interested in law the multiculturalism
movement political science and critical thought in this wide ranging
second edition richard delgado and jean stefancic bring together the
finest most illustrative and highly accessible articles in the fast
growing legal genre of critical race theory in challenging orthodoxy
questioning the premises of liberalism and debating sacred wisdoms
critical race theory scholars writing over the past few years have
indelibly changed the way america looks at race this edition contains
treatment of all the topics covered in the first edition along with
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provocative and probing questions for discussion and detailed suggestions
for additional reading all of which set this fine volume apart from the
field in addition this edition contains five new substantive units crime
critical race practice intergroup tensions and alliances gay lesbian
issues and transcending the black white binary paradigm of race in each
of these areas groundbreaking scholarship by the movement s founding
figures as well as the brightest new stars provides immediate entry to
current trends and developments in critical civil rights thought author
note richard delgado jean lindsley professor of law at the university of
colorado at boulder is one of the founding members of the conference on
critical race theory winner of the association of american law schools
1995 clyde ferguson award for outstanding law professor of color he is
the author of over 100 articles in the law review literature on civil
rights and of several books including failed revolutions words that wound
and the rodrigo chronicles jean stefancic research associate in law at
the university of colorado is the author of leading articles and books on
critical race theory latino a scholarship and social change including no
mercy how conservative think tanks and foundations changed america s
social agenda temple

Catalogue of the Library of the Peabody
Institute of the City of Baltimore ...

1883

this book provides complete coverage of american state constitutional law
contrasting it with the more familiar federal constitution and explaining
the importance of the differences it surveys the law from before adoption
of the federal constitution until the present and studies how it has
evolved

Documentary History of American Rev V1

2009-05

reprint of the original first published in 1875 the publishing house
anatiposi publishes historical books as reprints due to their age these
books may have missing pages or inferior quality our aim is to preserve
these books and make them available to the public so that they do not get
lost

An American Dictionary of the English Language
... Thoroughly Rev. and Greatly Enlarged and
Improved by C.A. Goodrich and Noah Porter ...
with an Appendix of Useful Tables ... Also a New
Pronouncing Biographical Dictionary

1880

american national trade bibliography

Select Remains of the Rev. J. M. Clack ... Also
a brief memoir of the deceased, with a funeral
oration and sermon. By J. Hooper

1817

america and its peoples fourth edition presents american history in an
exciting way with a spirited narrative vivid character sketches and
colorful anecdotes the book highlights the rich ethnic diversity of the
american people social history with an emphasis on sports leisure and
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popular culture is integrated with more traditional coverage of military
history politics and diplomacy market appropriate for anyone with an
interest in american history

The Question at Issue in the Andover Case.
Arguments of Rev. Drs. Joshua W. Wellman and
Orpheus T. Lanphear, Complainants in the Andover
Case

1893

provides historical coverage of the united states and canada from
prehistory to the present includes information abstracted from over 2 000
journals published worldwide

Annual report - American Law Institute

1981

Taxing America

1997-01-01

Hatchet Jobs and Hardball

2006-04-21

American Jurisprudence Proof of Facts, Second
Series

1974

Anticipating Total War

1999-03-28

Critical Race Theory

2000

The Law of American State Constitutions

2009

Preacher's Tale: Civil War Journal of Rev.
Francis Springs, Chaplain, Us Army(c)

2001
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American History

1985

Discussion Between Rev. John L. Shinn, of the
Universalist Church and Elder Mark H. Forscutt

2023-11-21

Christ the Way. A sermon preached at the
ordination of the Rev. George M. Bartol ... With
the Right hand of fellowship, by Rev. C. T.
Thayer; and the Charge, by Rev. Alonzo Hill

1847

The American Catalogue

1880

The Complete Works of the Rev. Andrew Fuller

1833

Extension on Reciprocal Trade Agreements Act.
Hearings ... on H.J. Res. 111 ... Rev. Apr.
12-23, 1943

1943

Digest of Veterans' Insurance Cases (rev. and
Enl.)...

1936

First National Assembly of Black Churches

1984

Stamps

1934

America and Its Peoples

2000
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America, History and Life

1994

Contra and Pro. The Anti-Puritan Teachings of
the Rev. C. H. Spurgeon on the subject of
sanctification exhibited, by Pro-Puritan

1857

A Memoir of the Rev. Cotton Mather, D. D.

1851

The Works of the Rev. Andrew Fuller

1824
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